
Calendar for draft tree regulation bill 
Simultaneous with the publication of the SEPA notice, the draft tree regulation bill will be available on 
this webpage: 
 
https://www.seattle.gov/council/meet-the-council/rob-johnson/trees-for-all 
 
The draft bill will also be linked to the SEPA notice. 
 
Public comment will be taken during PLUZ meetings. The public hearing on the draft bill is planned for 
September 5. Written comment on the draft bill may be sent to Councilmember Johnson at 
Rob.Johnson@seattle.gov or PO Box 34025 |Seattle, WA 98124-4025. 
 
Times/Dates subject to change. 
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